Hemel Hempstead District Scouts
Scout Section meeting – 4th January 2024


Present:
Jane Harding, 1st Kings Langley (chair)
Nick Hilson, 1st Hemel Hempstead
Richard Wilkes, 1st Hemel Hempstead
Eddie Harrison, 1st Apsley
Michael Albon, 1st Apsley/4th Hemel Hempstead
Jethro Blackband, 3rd Boxmoor


Events:
· The hockey event on 20.1.24  was discussed.  The venue was confirmed as Well End due to the cost of hiring Adeyfield Church.  Yet to be seen if leaders and parents were OK to travel for the event.

· Swimming event 3.2.24 was discussed.  A change for this year that teams need to enter.  This only means an email confirming the numbers of teams entering from each group to be sent to Events@Hemel-Scouts.co.uk  Team sheets to be handed in on the night of the event.  Maximum number of teams is one per Pack and per Troop within the Group.

· Ready Steady Cook event on 16.3.24 was confirmed as happening.  Papers to be put on the District website and emailed round in due course.


Any other business:
Jane confirmed that she would like to discuss the Scout programme at future meetings so that ideas and information could be shared.  Nothing was raised at the meeting.

No further business was discussed.
